



DATE:		                          March 18, 2019



Dear Property Owner,              Takeila Mckinney
                                                  14503 Liberal St
                                                  Detroit, MI. 48205                                                  



[bookmark: _GoBack] We are notifying you concerning Petition (x1520) that Caper Steakhouse has filed with the City of Detroit, City Clerk Office on March 30, 2017. We want to clarify a statement in their consent letter to you. Because the Subdivision Line is on the North Side of the alley at your address, the entire alley that abutts your property will be ASSESSED to you, Full Width. This is a unique situation and not true for all your neighbors. 

If you have any questions, please call.



Sincerely,
Walter L. Williams




Senior GIS Support Technician
City of Detroit/DPW
Engineering Division
313 224-3970
